Abad, Robin (CPC)

Subject: Courtesy Copy: Public Comment on Central Waterfront-Dogpatch Public Realm Plan
draft !

This is a courtesy copy of an email bulletin sent by Robin Abad.
This bulletin was sent to the following groups of people:

Subscribers of Central Waterfront/Dogpatch Public Realm Plan or Potrero Hill (1195 recipients)

% CENTRAL Y
WATERFRONT
DOGCGPATCH

PURLIC REALM
PLAN

Open House to celebrate Public
Realm Plan Release!

" WATERFRONT

PUBLIC REALM
PLAM

PUBLIC REVIEW DRAFTY

PRCAADE FETDRACK AT

The Central Waterfront — Dogpatch Public Realm Plan final draft has been

posted for public comment.

You may download the draft plan at Central Waterfront — Dogpatch Public
Realm Plan and submit comments to CPC.CWD-PRP@sfgov.org

The public review period is Friday, February 2, 2018 to Friday February
23, 2018.

For community members who were not able to attend the Open House on



Wednesday, January 31st 2018 at Dogpatch Studios, please check the

Central Waterfront - Dogpatch Public Realm Plan webpage in the next few

days for the posted slideshow presentation, scans of the posters

annotated by attendees, and photos of the event on Flickr.

For more information, visit: sf-planning.org/CentralWaterfrontPRP
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